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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION 

Eastern Shore Metropolitan Planning Organization 
 

TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE SPECIAL CALLED WORK SESSION AND POLICY 
BOARD SPECIAL CALLED WORK SESSION 

 
 
Due to Hurricane Sally, the following Eastern Shore Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) Special 
Called Work Sessions have been cancelled and will be rescheduled at a later date: 
 

• Technical Advisory Committee Special Called Work Session scheduled for Monday, September 
21, 2020 at 10:00 AM 

• Policy Board Special Called Work Session scheduled for September 23, 2020 at 10:00 AM  
 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, religion, or 
disability. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or those 
requiring language translation services should contact the Eastern Shore MPO at 251-990-4643.  
 
Asistencia de idiomas está disponible poniéndose en contacto con personal de la MPO en 
coordinator@easternshorempo.org.
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